Tuesday, May 9 SCRAMBLE LUNCH MEETING
Lunch began at 11:00am

Cathy thanked Leesa and her committee for putting on such a nice
event and pizza lunch from Market Cafe.

Please send pictures to Cathy for inclusion on the Niners website.

The Social members sat together in the middle and were thanked for
their help today.

Cathy said golf rule books were available, as are handbooks, if they
have been paid for.

Carol Lukas was thanked by Cathy for attesting to a golf card, after
she had left and came back to do this.

A chair is still needed for Member/Guest Day event. The Scoring
Committee could also use more members.

Chris spoke about some golf tips and taking lessons to improve our
game.

Winners announced for Scramble and putting game.
Next Scramble is scheduled for June 13.
Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Esterson
Secretary






